

State of New Mexico

Susana Martinez
Governor

May 23, 2017

Jack Fortner 4000 East 30th Street Farmington, NM 87499

Dear Mr. Forther,

I have received your letter of resignation as a member of the University of New Mexico Board of Regents. I accept your resignation effective May 22, 2017 and will take this opportunity to appoint a new member to serve on the board.

Thank you for your lengthy service and commitment. Your work has made an important contribution to the University of New Mexico and our entire state. I wish you the best.

Sincerely,

Susana Martinez

SMarborer

Governor

SM/tmc